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Dear House Education Committee, 

 

I’m Rowan Khatter (you may call me Sub). I’m in 3rd grade at the Village School in 

Eugene. I really think that teachers should teach about climate change at school 

because it’s such a big deal. Therefore, I strongly support House Bill 3365, and 

encourage you to as well.  

 

When I was very young, I was kept indoors for over a week due to smoke. To see my 

grandparents, I had to wear a respirator-type mask. It was terrible. Young people 

should get information for why these sorts of things are happening. 

 

Winter is getting less cold every year, and summer is getting more hot. This is a huge 

problem. Young people should be learning about what this means for their future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sub 

(Rowan Khatter) 


